TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE

We have made it through three months, with very little rain and we had no rescheduled events.

In March we had our first away event at Bodega Bay and Windsor and both days had full fields at 44
players. The most players for an away event in over 10 years! Our next away event will be held at
Graeagle on Saturday, July 23rd. Get in early so we can request more spots if needed.

We are still having some growing pains with the mobile scoring (Blue Golf), but things are moving in the
right direction.

We have finished two NCGA qualifiers. Congratulations to the qualifiers.
NCGA Zone Qualifier
Rico Johnson / Chuck “D” Heath and Ron Floyd / Ken Lyons
NCGA 4 Ball
Ed Powell / Rick Carter and David Bills / Jose Salcedo

Please contact Gary Krohn by email to let him know if you want to change tees. You have an option for
Blue, Palmer, or White Tees. As soon as you let him know it will be updated before your next tournament.

The events are getting bigger and bigger, so get your entry in as early as possible to allow us to get more
tee time from the course if needed. Hope to see you all out there soon.

If you have any questions, please contact me at either timecop235@yahoo.com or (804) 892-6403.

Tournament Director

Rico Johnson



